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TWISS GREEN  -  ’ a learning community where everyone matters 

and everyone cares.'    

  

Twiss Green World Book Day celebrations 2022 

What a wonderful start to the new half term! On       

Thursday, we celebrated the 25th World Book Day with 

class visits to Culcheth library, webinars with authors, a 

story in a jar competition and a very special assembly            

including a TG version of the ‘Masked Reader’.           

Congratulations to the Pritchard Family who were 

crowned the TG World Book Day quiz champions 2022.  

Thank you to everyone who came along to the family quiz 

and raised £200 to buy books for our class reading      

corners. Winners of the story jar competition will be     

announced in assembly on Monday... 

 

COVID UPDATES From 24th February 2022:  

 - The Government have removed the legal requirement to self-isolate following a     
positive test. Adults and children who test positive (LFT/PCR) will continue to be         
advised to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for at least 5 full days, and 
then continue to follow the guidance until they have received 2 negative test results on 
consecutive days. As a school, we are requesting that your child continues to follow this 
self-isolation guidance if they test positive for COVID-19.  



TWISS GREEN  -  ’ a learning community where everyone matters 
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Dates for next term: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th March Fairtrade Tuck Shop (after school) 

Wednesday 16th March  Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 17th March  Parents’ Evening  

Friday 18th March Red Nose Day - information to follow next week 

Thursday 24th March  Y6 SATs Information Evening  

Well Done Larissa! 

A special Headteachers Award has been  
awarded this week to Larissa in Year 2 for 

her  amazing effort in making a Willy Wonka  
costume and props in recognition of World 

Book Day! Not only did she help to sew 
the costume but she also learned to tie 
a tie! Well done Larissa and thank you 
so much for bringing your photographs 

into school to share with us in              
Celebration Assembly! 

Safe Parking —drop off and pick up times 

We have become aware that parking and driving around our school and Petersfield Gardens car park is             

becoming  increasingly hazardous. It is vitally important, for the safety of you and your children, to ensure that 

you stop and park safely even if it is only for a few minutes to drop them off. Illegal and inconsiderate parking 

around the school is causing hazards for road users and pedestrians alike and we very are concerned that      

accidents could occur.  

WHERE CAN’T I PARK?  

 On school entrance markings during school hours.  

 On public footpaths and verges.  

 Partially or fully across a dropped kerb for a driveway.  

 Within 10 metres of a junction.  

 Around a bend where oncoming traffic has a restricted view.  

 On school zig-zags and double-yellow lines. 

We are well aware vehicular access to the School is far from ideal and that we all face time pressures, especially 

in the morning, but we would ask you to consider how you would feel if, because of your actions, a child was 

injured or worse.   Equally, it is important that the children are supervised fully on the car park and do not run 

around or play as a large number of vehicles enter and leave the car park at these busy times of day. We would 

like to thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.  


